
3501 CAMP BOWIE BOULEVARD, FORT WORTH 7, TEXAS PEhshing 2-3847

November 4, 1963

Miss Laura Gilpin 
Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Laura:

I have a note from Dr. Gregory Crampton at the University of Utah asking 
me to check with you about a picture of Navajos in the Navajo Mountain 
area.

Earlier in October, I had occasion to be in Salt Lake City and talk with the 
people there about your pictures of the Navajo and our interest in possibly 
using one of these in the exhibition on Southeastern Utah. While most of 
your material is, I think, is in Arizona, you mentioned you might have 
something around the Navajo Mountain area. Do you have any such possibl 
photographs as the summer hogan scenes of the women or something around 
the trading post but definitely a view that would establish the locale. If so 
could you let me see a few samples from which we might make a selection? 
Also, let me know the fee for the use of the picture in the book as well as 
the exhibition. Naturally, a credit line will be given in both places.

How is Betty coming along with the IAF show. Sent her a hasty note about 
three weeks ago but have heard nothing. I hope she is doing well.

Yours

Ider
Director

MAW/ojm
cc Dr. C. Gregory Crampton


